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 Photographs of Holocaust
Survivors and their Families
Yad Vashem is interested in receiving 
photographs of Holocaust survivors together 
with one or more family members.

The photographs are needed for the permanent exhibition 
opening in the Jewish Block at the Auschwitz Memorial, 
for the section depicting the survivors’ return to life.

We require either the photograph itself or a scanned 
copy. Please submit the photograph together with the 
following details:  
1. First name and family name during the Holocaust and 
afterwards (if changed) in Latin characters.
2. Place of residence after the Holocaust.
3. Date the photograph was taken.

- Please send scanned images (300dpi quality) to:
museum@yadvashem.org.il
- Hard copies should be sent to: Museums Division, 
Yad Vashem, POB 3477, Jerusalem, 91034

* Yad Vashem reserves the right not to display all photographs 
submitted and/or to make use of the photographs in other 
projects at its discretion.
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